
Notification of Awards 1

NOTIFICATION OF AWARDS
Students must be officially accepted by Randolph-Macon College before
any decision concerning financial aid can be made. New students
who filed the FAFSA on time will be notified by March 1 regarding their
financial aid eligibility. Currently enrolled students who filed on time will
be notified by mid-June. Financial aid award notifications are sent by
email.


